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Philip J. Lundgren, 51, passed away at 3:50 pm Wednesday, 
January 30, 2013 at Barnes Jewish Hospital in St. Louis, MO.

He was born on May 16, 1961 in Chicago, IL the son of Alan and 
Jeanine (Czerwiwiec) Lundgren.

Philip worked for over 28 years as a Cartographer at the National 
Geospatial-Intelligence Agency (NGA).

He is survived by his parents: a brother and his spouse: Marc and 
Pamela Lundgren of Lake Zurich. IL, a niece and nephew Deanna 
and Zachary Lundgren and his best friend: Gary Kerr of Alton.

Graveside service will be private at the Upper Alton Cemetery in Alton.

 

Memorials may be directed to The Humane Society of the United States.

Elias, Kallal & Schaaf Funeral Home in Alton is in charge of arrangements.

Online condolences and guest book may be found at www.eliaskallalandschaaf.com.


